
 
 

2023 Broadway Construction Update 
Update #1, October 11, 2023 

Dear Aurora Downtown Property and Business Owners, 

As you may know, the City of Aurora received a grant last year to 

improve and beautify Broadway Street between Benton Street and 

New York Street.  Phase One of this project focuses on replacing 

the primary water main running along the west side of Broadway. 

Phase One will start Wednesday, October 11th with new traffic 

patterns in place including the elimination of parking on Broadway 

between Benton Street and New York Street as well as lane 

reductions to two lanes in total – shifting the traffic to the east side 

of Broadway with one lane going north and one lane going south 

over this 4-block area.  We anticipate this traffic pattern to be in 

place possibly into December.  The water main replacement 

construction itself is scheduled to start on Monday, October 16th.  

After completion of Phase One, it is planned that all traffic lanes 

will be reopened until the start of Phase Two. 

The City of Aurora will be placing signage along this corridor to 

guide the public and your consumers to available parking locations.  

For technical questions, please contact Kurt Muth, Engineer 

Coordinator for the City of Aurora at 630-701-4125 or 

MuthK@aurora.il.us. 

I will be your in-market contact serving the property and business 

owners with updates as well as collecting your concerns, questions, 

and ideas and bringing them to the City of Aurora teams that are 

leading this project. 

Please visit our Website for updates. Thank you for your continued 

patience. 

Tina de Chaud 

Executive Director 

Aurora Downtown 

Email: Tina@auroradowntown.org 

 
 

Source: City of Aurora Facebook Page 

https://www.auroradowntown.org/broadway-construction-updates
https://www.facebook.com/cityofaurorail/

